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For Immediate Release: April 1, 2024 
 
Incident: Traffic Crash - Fatality  
 
Location: 400 Block of N Barfield Drive, Marco Island, Florida 34145 

 
On the evening of March 31, 2024, at approximately 8:57pm, the Marco Island Police Department 
responded to a vehicle crash involving a pedestrian around the 400 block of N. Barfield Drive.  The 
vehicle was traveling northbound on N. Barfield when the driver’s vehicle made contact with him.  
The pedestrian, a 75-year-old, from Cold Springs, KY, was treated on scene by Marco Island Fire 
Rescue and was transported to Physician’s Regional Hospital by Collier EMS where he was 
pronounced deceased.   
 
The crash investigation is still active; however, the roadway is open and there are no traffic 
patterns being impacted by this event. 
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